
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Alberta Public Works Association (APWA) - Mike Haanen  
  
Meeting Date: November 23, 2021  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
The City of Cold Lake has been selected to receive the 2021 Canadian Public Works 
Association’s (CPWA) National Public Works Week (NPWW) Award - Community under 
25,000.  This award is for outstanding efforts in commemoration of National Public 
Works Week, highlighting public works contributions and services that benefit and 
enrich the community. 
 
City of Fort Saskatchewan Roads Foreman/APWA President Mr. Mike Haanen will be 
presenting this award on behalf of Alberta Public Works Association along with the 
CPWA National Award. 
 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
Type the recommendation here 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


